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History
•Origin - ARIN-prop-253
• Draft Policy - 23 April 2018
• Recommended for Adoption - 24 July 2018
• Not yet presented at an ARIN meeting
• AC Shepherds: Joe Provo, Amy Potter
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Staff and Legal Review (July 2018)
•Staff Understanding
• This policy will eliminate the need for ISPs that have 

residential subscribers and have assigned address 
space to their access infrastructure to register these 
assignments with ARIN. Section 4.2.3.7.3.1 (Residential 
Market Area) will be removed in its entirety.
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Staff and Legal Review (July 2018)

•Staff Comments
• This policy will have negligible (if any) impact on RSD.
• This policy could be implemented as written.
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Staff and Legal Review (July 2018)

•Legal Assessment
• The policy does not appear to create any material legal 

issue
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Staff and Legal Review (July 2018)

•Resource Impact 
• Implementation of this policy would have minimal 

resource impact. It is estimated that implementation could 
occur within 3 months after ratification by the ARIN Board 
of Trustees. The following would be needed in order to 
implement:
• Update guidelines, documents and internal procedures
• Staff training
• There is no engineering work required
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Advisory Council Presentation


